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Date: 16th January, 2018

Ref:   Options Evening/GMz



Dear Parent/Carer

Options Information Evening – 31st January 2019

I would like to invite you to the Options Information Evening on Thursday, 31st January 2019. The evening will give you the opportunity to meet with the Senior Management Team, who will talk through the options process, and with subject specialist staff. Our subject specialists will be able to answer any questions you may have and advise you on the demands and expectations of each subject area. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
To facilitate the different needs of the Broad General Education Phase and the Senior Phase the evening will be split into two parts.

Parents and Carers of S2 pupils are invited to join us at the following times:

7:00 pm – 7:30 pm – Presentation by SMT in the Assembly Hall
7:30 pm – 8:15 pm – Meet with subject specialists in the canteen/foyer

Parents and Carers of S3, S4 and S5 pupils are invited to join us at the following times:

7:45 pm – 8:15 pm - Presentation by SMT in the Assembly Hall
8:15 pm – 9:00 pm - Meet with subject specialists in the canteen/foyer


I look forward to welcoming you on 31st January to Johnstone High School. Should you be unable to attend the evening, options materials will be placed on our website in due course for your information. 



Yours Sincerely,





Gordon Menzies
Depute Head Teacher                                                                      
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